
Unofficial Translation 

 
 

Declaration of Rio Group on terrorist attack in Pakistan 
 
 
Member States of Rio Group condemn in a forceful manner the attack perpetrated 

against the Marriot Hotel located downtown in Islamabad, Pakistan, on Saturday 

September 20th, which regretfully caused the loss of tenths of lives, and more than 

two hundred injured people. 

 

Rio Group reiterates its condemnation to terrorism, in all of its forms and 

manifestations; and conveys its most sincere condolences to the family of the 

victims of such reprehensible acts. 

 
 

Mexico City, September 23rd, 2008 
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